
 

 

Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee  
October 12, 2005 
 
Members Present:  Kris Bartanen, Bill Breitenbach, Grace Kirchner, Sarah Moore, John 
Riegsecker, Don Share, Carolyn Weisz 
 
PSC Chair Weisz called the meeting to order at 3:05 pm.   
 
The minutes of October 5, 2005 were approved. 
 
The PSC approved some final changes to its proposed Code amendment of Chapter III, 
Sections 6 and 7. Weisz noted that the amendment is on the agenda of the October 24, 
2005 faculty meeting.  In preparation for that meeting, Weisz and Breitenbach will draft a 
brief explanation of the amendment.   
 
The PSC reviewed and approved a new version (with very minor revisions) of the School 
of Music evaluation guidelines. 
 
The committee spent the remainder of the meeting discussing the proposed revision of 
the Biology Department evaluation guidelines. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Don Share 
 
 
 
 
 
 


